
Sustainable Water Infrastructure Task Force 
Public Hearing – May 19, 2008 

Carnegie Mellon University 
5000 Forbes Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA 15213 

 
1:30 Opening Remarks by Senator Ferlo and other Task Force Members 
 
1:35 Department of Environmental Protection Staff Presentation 
 Dana Aunkst, Bureau Director, Water Standards and Facility Regulations 
 Rachel Carson Building, 11th Floor 
 Harrisburg, PA 17105 
 
1:50 Arthur Tamilia, Deputy Executive Director, and Director of Environmental 

Compliance 
William Inks, Director of Finance and Administration 

 David Borneman, Director of Engineering and Constuction 
ALCOSAN 
3300 Preble Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA 15233 

 
2:05 John Schombert, Executive Director 

3 Rivers Wet Weather  
3901 Penn Avenue, Bldg. #3 
Pittsburgh, PA 15224 

 
2:20 Eric Close, President and CEO 

RedZone Robotics 
91 43rd Street, Suite 250 
Pittsburgh, PA 15201 

 
2:35 Colonel Michael Crall, District Engineer 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Pittsburgh District 
2200 William S Moorehead Federal Building 
1000 Liberty Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA 15222 

 
2:50  Dr. Jared Cohon, President  and Ty Gourley, Policy Strategist 
 Carnegie Mellon University   University of Pittsburgh 
 5000 Forbes Avenue    Institute of Politics 

Pittsburgh, PA 15213    4227 Fifth Avenue 
      Pittsburgh, PA 15260 

 
 
 
      



3:05 Nate Wildfire    and   Tom Cahill, President 
East Liberty Development, Inc.  Cahill Associates 
Liberty Bank Building, Suite 201  104 South High Street  
6101 Penn Avenue    West Chester, PA 19382 
Pittsburgh, PA 15206 

 
3:20 Michael Kenney, Executive Director 

The Pittsburgh Water and Sewer Authority 
Penn Liberty Plaza I  
1200 Penn Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA 15222 
 

3:35 Suzy Meyer, RLA 
Image Earth 
1214 West North Avenue 
Pittsburgh, PA 15233 

 

 Public Comment to Follow: 
 
Darrell Rapp, Peters Township Sanitary Authority 
 
Roy Crannick, Allegheny Land Trust 
  

 


